
 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

NORTH BEACH WATER DISTRICT 

The North Beach Water District Board of Commissioners will hold a 

Special Meeting on: 

Thursday, December 5, 2013 

6:00 PM 

Location: 

25902 Vernon Ave. Suite D 

Purpose of the Special Meeting 

The Board of Commissioners will be holding a workshop regarding a 

recently completed feasibility study. The purpose of the workshop is to 

consider the facts of the feasibility study and determine next steps. 

Dated this 5th day of December, 2013 

RD Williams 

President of the Board 

NBWD 

Posted on Tuesday December 2, 2013 at the following locations: 

Ocean Park Post Office 

Chinook Observer 

North Beach Water Office 

Ocean Park Fire Hall 


